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TOWN OF MILFORD BOARD OF SELECTMEN POLICY NO.  2017-01 

TO      : ALL DEPARTMENT HEADS, BOARDS, COMMISSIONS, AND 
COMMITTEES 

FROM: MARK BENDER, TOWN ADMINISTRATOR  

SUBJ  : TARGET SHOOTING ON TOWN PROPERTY PROHIBITED 

DATE: MONDAY, MARCH 27, 2017 
              

 
1. Authority and Purpose 
At a meeting of the Milford Board of Selectmen held on Monday, March 27, 2017, the 
Board of Selectmen voted to adopt the following Policy (RULE) regarding Target 
Shooting on Town Property (BROX Property). 
 
2. Policy 
No person shall target shoot with a firearm on the town owned property known as 
“BROX” Property. 
 
If a person is reported to be target shooting on posted town property they could receive 
a warning from the police.  If the same person is reported to be target shooting a 
second time on the posted town property, they could receive a trespass notice, which 
notifies the individual that they are no longer allowed on the property.  Should a third 
time occur, the person could be arrested and charged with Criminal Trespassing.   
 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________________  _______________________________________ 
Chairman      Vice-Chairman 
 
 
              
Selectman      Selectman 
 
 
       
Selectman 
 
 


